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[SRRA]	Update	on	Licensure	and	LSRP	Examination	Schedule

The	next	LSRP	examination	is	scheduled	for	November	15,	2012.	Applicants	for	a
Full	Credential	Review	must	submit	applications	by	October	12,	2012.	Applicants
for	a	Limited	Credential	Review	must	submit	applications	by	October	19,	2012.
Limited	Credential	Reviews	are	available	only	for	individuals	who	possess	a
temporary	LSRP	license	and/or	individuals	who	are	repeating	the	exam.

The	next	examination	is	tentatively	scheduled	for	January	2013,	date	to	be
determined.	The	application	schedule	for	the	January	2013	exam	will	be
announced	when	the	January	examination	date	is	determined.	The	SRPL	Board
anticipates	that	additional	examinations	will	be	given	in	May	and	November	2013.

Also	note	that	all	temporary	licenses	expire	on	February	28,	2013.
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